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The Special Representative of the Secretary-General for Sudan, Jan Pronk wishes to advise 
that the Sudanese national who served as an interpreter for the Secretary-General during his 
visit to Darfur has been requested to report to the authorities in Nyala. This request was 
repeated a couple of times. The Interpreter has been harassed but not arrested. The SRSG is 
pleased to note that following discussions with the UN, the local authorities of the South 
Darfur decided to no longer request the interpreter to report.  
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